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"I thirst, I burn with a consuming desire for men's love in the Blessed Sacrament." 
- Our Lord's words to St. Margaret Mary

From the Mother General
Dear Friends of the Daughters of Mary,
	 At the close of February when we had the Forty Hours' Devotion, we thanked God for His abundant 
goodness to us. During Forty Hours the Sisters spent extra time in adoration, thanksgiving and supplication 
before the Blessed Sacrament.  We remembered you, our benefactors, in our prayers.
	  Please remember us in your prayers.  We ask that you join us in saying the prayer to St. Joseph on 
the back page of this newsletter for an increase of vocations and for the construction of the extension on our 
Motherhouse.  
								        In the Sacred Heart of Jesus,	
	

								        Mother Mary Bosco, F.M.
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